Government of India
Office of
The Director General of Civil Aviation
Opposite Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi - 110 003

PUBLIC NOTICE

File No. : 5-2419/2015 Al (I1)
Dated :18™ April 2019

Subject: Entrance Test (AME CET and JEEAME) for admission in DGCA approved
AME institutes by private entities

It has been brought to the notice of DGCA that some private entities are
conducting Entrance Tests such as AME CET, JEE AME etc. for admission in DGCA
approved AME institutes to pursue Aircraft Maintenance Engineering Course. These
tests are being conducted under the pretext that admission to these institutes will be
done on the basis of these entrance tests.

It has also been observed that these entities have published on their websites
that these Entrance Tests are mandated and managed by the DGCA. It is, therefore,
brought to the notice of all concerned that these claims are false and illegal as DGCA
has neither mandated nor prescribed/approved/authorised any entity/agency to
conduct any Entrance Test for admission to DGCA approved AME institutes.
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